
Happy Holidays from DWR

Thank you for your generous support over 2016. May the year ahead be kind to you!

DWR will close on the 15 December (at 11:30am) and reopen on the 9th January 2017.

In the case of an emergency during this time contact:

Bruce Riley at 079 882 7760

Michael van Dyk at 082 381 5739

Duncan Riley at 082 699 7355
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Robert Izzett at 082 589 2603

Gareth Chambers at 079 517 1113

Safe travels and enjoy the season!
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